
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 

PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: The Montecito Planning Commission 

FROM: Mark Friedlander, Planner 

DATE: December 14, 2017 

RE: MacElhenny Appeal of the Lighthouse Trust Demo/Rebuild, Case Nos. 17APL-

00000-00013 & 17APL-00000-00014 

The purpose of this memo is to update the MacElhenny Appeal of the Lighthouse Trust 

Demo/Rebuild Staff Report dated December 12, 2017, by incorporating the arborist report 

prepared by Peter Winn, dated August 4, 2017, to Attachment B, the Land Use Permit with 

Conditions of Approval (Case No. 17LUP-00000-00035).

1) Attachment B – Draft (de novo) Land Use Permit 

Incorporate an additional document (attached) with the Land Use Permit with Conditions of 

Approval, included as Attachment B of the MacElhenny Appeal of the Lighthouse Trust 

Demo/Rebuild Staff Report, dated December 12, 2017. 

Attachments: 

 Arborist Report prepared by Peter Winn, dated August 4, 2017  






